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MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It seems like Spring has Sprung—it 
is great to see the flowers blooming 
around the school entrance, which 
were planted by the school council 
and eco-team back in the Autumn. 

This week has been Science week, 
which has included children taking 
part in extra Science lessons and 
other activities planned by Miss 
Jeavons. Perhaps the most popular 
segment was the visits by parents 
talking about how their work in-
volves science and technology. We 
have been lucky enough to have 
visits from Doctors, Engineers, 
Business psychologists and Com-
puter programmers. The talks have 
all been fantastic and really inspir-
ing. Thank you so much for coming 
in, we really appreciate it. 

There has been a few queries about 
21st March for ‘Reach out for Refu-
gees Day’. Children should be com-
ing to school in uniform but wear-
ing a token to support our cause. 
This could be a ribbon, a pair of 
socks, a scarf or a badge in blue 

 and yellow. 

It was comic relief day—thank you 
for all your support. I know there are 
a lot of things happening of late but 
it is a for a good cause and I think 
the children were pleased to get in-
volved in the day’s events. 

This week we had the Saltmine thea-
tre company performing a version of 
the Easter story to Year 5 and 6. 
Thank you to Miss Lockwood for 
organising the workshop. 

We also had our Year 5 Sharing As-
sembly today. I was really impressed 
with the work they had been doing, 
especially the catapults and the Art 
work, which the children have been 
doing at St Albans Boys School. Very 
well done and thank you to Mrs 
McIntyre and Miss Jeavons for all 
the work they have done. 

Finally, there is an important an-
nouncement about the Nursery next 
year. Please take the time to read the 
letter which came out earlier today. 

Enjoy the weekend! 

Best wishes, Mr Smithard 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 

Congratulations to the following 
children who always go ‘over and 
above’: 

Y6 Evan Y5 Faryn Y4 Teddy 

Y3 Oliver Y Y2 Ella Y1 Toprak 

PHILOSOPHY FOR CHILDREN QUES-
TION from Matilda Y2 

Is it possible to have will power all the 
time? 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Mon 21st March—Reach out for Refugees 
Day 

Tues 22nd March—The Jungle Book produc-
tion @ School  

Tues 22nd March—Year 4 Sports Festival 

Tues 29th Mar—Y3/Y4 Matinee Performance 
1.45pm 

Wed 30th Mar —Y3/Y4 Main performance 
6.30pm 

Fri 1st Apr—END OF TERM—school closes at 
1:30pm 

Thurs 5th May—Polling Day—Nursery & 
Reception closed. 



Sugarlump and the Unicorn 

By Julia Donaldson 

Recommended by Quinn(Year 1) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“It’s a really exciting story about a Unicorn and a 
rocking horse . I really love reading this book.” 

MESSAGES FROM THE OFFICE 

 

Clubs 

The new grid for the summer term will be available on 

the website from Monday. We have some new clubs so 

please look out for the grid to get info on how to book! 

 

Gateway 

Please check you are up to date with all your consents, 

donations etc on school gateway. 

 

 

 

Holiday Club @ Aboyne 


